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Board member opportunity

Due to some forthcoming retirements Harrogate Flower Fund Homes is looking for new voluntary Board members.  Following a recent acquisition the Association is building its reserves to enable further expansion in the future but not at the expense of its current portfolio and tenants where significant investment is planned over the next few years.

Being a small association with only 33 homes Board members are able to make a real, positive impact on the lives and well being of tenants.  You also get the opportunity to meet tenants at the biannual meetings and find out first hand how things could be improved, but with a 95% overall satisfaction rating the conversations start in a positive place.

The Association is particularly looking for people with finance or asset management experience but if you just have an interest in housing and the activities of the Association then we would still like to hear from you.

Whilst the positions are voluntary we do pay expenses and, being a financially strong organisation with a knowledgeable Board, can offer a great learning environment for a first board appointment. Enhancing your CV whilst helping the Association to succeed is a win win situation. You can find out more about us at www.hffhltd.co.uk or for an informal discussion contact Steven Brook, CEO, on 01423 884433.

To apply please send in your CV together with a covering letter setting out why you want to be a Board member of the Association to steven@hhal.org.uk by 30 April 2025.
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